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Want to make a difference at Alki Middle School? 

The Alki PTSA will be electing officers for the 2021-22 PTA 

year at the May 27th, 2021 general membership meeting.  

Alki PTSA is currently looking for nominees for the 

following positions: President, Vice-President, Secretary, 

and Treasurer. Job descriptions are available for anyone 

interested in one of these positions.  

To be eligible for any of the above positions, a candidate 

must be a member of ANY PTSA/PTA in the state of 

Washington for at least 15 days prior to being elected. 

(PTSA membership forms are available in the Alki front 

office if needed.) 

If you are interested in nominating yourself or someone 

else, please email ivonnealmazan@gmail.com, and/or fill 

out a Nomination form available in the Alki front office by 

May 23rd. The nominating committee will contact 

nominees to answer questions, etc.  

Thank you for your interest and support. 

 

Ivonne Almazan, Susan Pitchford and Jose Gomez 

Alki PTSA’s 2020-2021 

Nominating Committee  

 

2020-2021 Officers: 

President 
Dave Nieda 

president@alkiptsa.org 
 

Vice President 
Kandis McEllrath 

vicepresident@alkiptsa.org 
 

Treasurer 
Regina Dimmick 

treasurer@alkiptsa.org 
  
Secretary 

Sarah Henderson 
secretary@alkiptsa.org 

 

 

 


